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Planning

Rona Charles

Comments on planning applications regarding ecological impacts

Please could bat informatives be added to the following applications if they are approved:

Are there any photos from the site visit to Redmire Farm, Tranmire (application NYM/2016/0683/FL)?
There is a bat record at this site and it would be useful to see photographs of the property as a bat survey

may be required

Many thanks
Kate

Kate Bailey

Conservation Graduate Trainee

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley

York YO62 5BP

Tel. 01439 772700
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Email. k.bailey@northyorkmoors.org.uk






